From:

Sent: 11 January 2021 16:40

To: Young, Nathaniel

Cc: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2020/4539/P: 10 Camden Mews
Attachments: Additional comments on 10 Camden Mews January 2021.docx

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Nathaniel

| am attaching our comments on the revised application for 10 Camden Mews in response to your e-mail of 6
January 2021.

You will note that the amendments fail to address the concerns raised in our submission of 15 December, and our
objection to the proposal therefore stands.

Warmest regards

David

David Blagbrough
Chair
Camden Square CAAC



